
We are excited to have you as a student and

hope you have a wonderful college experience. 

If you have any questions, please call our main

office at (867) 872-7500.

Last year was a weird one- one for the history

books!  We are hoping we are somewhat back to

normal with a few restrictions still in place. Keep

your eye on your E-mail for more information.

The All-Student ORIENTATION starts on

September 7th which means everyone must be

on campus by this time.  There will be will be

program orientations and live sessions all week.

New & returning students must plan on

attending ALL live session and check out the

Orientaion informaiton on Moodle.  

 

We are looking forward to meeting you, enjoy

your last bit of summer!

How to Travel on a Budget - 3

O T H E R  R E A D S  I N  T H I S  I S S U E :

 

Important Dates
  

Sept. 6- Labour Day

Sept.  7-29- Orientation

Sept. 21- last day to add/change courses

Sept. 30- Truth and Reconciliation
October 9- last day to withdrawal with 100%

refund of tuition (full year, full time)

October 11-Thanksgiving 

Nov. 6- last day to withdraw 50% refund

of tuition (full year, full time) 

Nov.11- Remembrance Day 

Dec.17- end of semester 1 

 

 

 

YOUR GUIDE TO 
AURORA COLLEGE

WELCOME TO A NEW YEAR!
THEBACHA CAMPUS-FORT SMITH

YOUR CAREER STARTS HERE!



 WHEN YOU COME IN FROM THE
AIRPORT OR DRIVING YOU WILL
NEED TO COME TO BREYNAT HALL
TO CHECK IN (THE CAB WILL
KNOW WHERE TO GO)  
IF YOU ARE DRIVING TAKE A LEFT
ON KING ST., A LEFT ON CALDER
AVE. AND A RIGHT ON CONIBEAR. 
 BREYNAT HALL IS THE LARGE,
BROWN WOODEN BUILDING ON
YOUR LEFT (BETWEEN UNCLE
GABE'S FRIENDSHIP CENTRE AND
THE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL).  

HAVE A SAFE TRIP!     

Make sure your funding is in place.

      Form D (SFA) to be submitted before                                                           

      classes begin each term.  Is your funding 

      going to be in place when you arrive?

Have you sent in your Confirmation of

Enrolment (new students) or Program

Continuation Form (returning students)? 

WHAT SHOULD I DO BEFORE I ARRIVE?

 Pay your course registration and books

at the time of registration. This will help

keep your finances in order 

WHERE DO I GO WHEN I ARRIVE?WHERE DO I GO WHEN I ARRIVE?

Fort Smith
Fort Smith

ATHE RESIDENCE LIFE
SUPERVISORS CAN
BE CONTACTED 24
HOURS A DAY @  

 867-872-0135
check-in needs to be

done before keys
are given



Student Services enhances the
mission of Aurora College. 
We enrich the College experience and
student life by providing personalized,
quality supports, resources and
information. 
We inspire students and their families
to lead healthy, well-balanced lives
and succeed in achieving their goals.

STUDENT SERVICE MISSION STATEMENT
 

STUDENT SERVICES TEAM

DAVE PORTER
CAMPUS DIRECTOR

(867) 872-7505

GERALD POITRAS
RESIDENCE LIFE

MANAGER
(867) 872-7538

GRANT PAZIUK
STUDENT COUNSELLOR

(867) 872-7522

NICOLA O’KEEFE
STUDENT LIFE &

WELLNESS COORDINATOR
(867) 872-7515

LAURA AUBREY 
STUDENT SUCCESS COORDINATOR

(867) 872-7583



 
REGISTRATION WILL BE DONE ONLINE THROUGH

MYAC SELF-SERVICE. 
 

THE INSTRUCTIONS CAN BE FOUND IN THE
MYAC STUDENT GUIDE ON OUR WEBSITE. THE

COURSES YOU NEED TO SELECT WERE EMAILED
IF YOU ARE STILL HAVING TROUBLE PLEASE

CONTACT ONE OF THE STUDENT SERVICES TEAM.

OUR LIBRARIES ARE ARE OPEN,  LIBRARY STAFF WILL 
 BE AVAILABLE TO HELP STUDENTS WITH ALL THEIR

RESEARCH, CITATIONS, AND OTHER INFORMATIONAL
NEEDS.

WE CAN BE REACHED BY EMAIL 
 • TCLIBRARY@AURORACOLLEGE.NT.CA 

 
YOU CAN ALSO REACH US BY PHONE, OR THROUGH
OUR NEW CHAT SERVICE ON THE AURORA COLLEGE

LIBRARIES WEBSITE.
 

Our Student Success Centre provides academic assistance to students in the form of tutoring,
workshops, resources, career counselling, resume help, health advice, a place to de-stress and
so much more!  

Counselling services are provided to assist you in developing abilities and realizing your full
potential. Through counselling, you may be assisted in developing sound decision making skills,
accepting responsibility for your choices and implementing decisions by taking realistic courses
of action. Counselling services are provided free to students and confidentially is ensured.

        COMPUTER AND E-MAIL
ACCOUNTS        LIBRARY   

REGISTRATION

YOU SHOULD ALREADY HAVE YOUR E-MAIL
ADDRESS, IT WOULD HAVE BEEN SENT TO THE E-
MAIL THAT YOU PUT ON YOUR APPLICATION. 

 THE INSTRUCTIONS ARE IN THAT E-MAIL.  YOU
WILL NEED THIS LOG IN TO GET INTO MOODLE &

MS TEAMS TO START ORIENTATION

        TEXTBOOKS 
WE HAVE A BOOKSTORE ON CAMPUS.  YOU CAN
BUY USED TEXTBOOKS (CHECK OUT FACEBOOK

PAGE) BUT MAKE SURE YOU CHECK IF YOU
NEED A CODE FOR THE BOOK

        STUDENT SERVICES 



We want to keep our units
looking lovely for the next

person so please treat them with
care.  Leave your nails, stickers,
stensils at home, our walls thank

you.  You will be living with
neighbours and people with

allergies so please leave your
pets behind.  We all love fresh

air so smoke only in designated
areas NEVER in your unit! 

 Keep the outside of your unit
tidy, your neighbour will love it.  
There are limited parking spots
so bring only one vehicle (this

will also save you $)

You have been E-mailed a list of
bring and leave behind items.  In
addition to this list think of some
things that will make you feel at
home.  Pics of family, country

food, your favourite throw
cushion, bedding, pillow.

We are alcohol and
drug free 

CALL EARLY TO MAKE AN

APPOINTMENT TO HAVE SERVICE

CONNECTED, THEY WILL GET CRAZY

BUSY

Firearms can not
be in units, they

can be checked in
to residence staff
for safe keeping


